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In an effort to provide the Planning Commission with an easier document to review (for making 

recommendations) the Giffels Webster team pulled the proposed Master Plan text away from the Master Plan 

hubsite and has provided it in a more conventional format for discussion at our upcoming study session. So 

please review the included Master Plan text and come prepared to discuss any suggestions Tuesday night.  

With the Planning Commission’s input, the updated text will then be integrated into the Master Plan hubsite 

online in the appropriate areas for final review by the Planning Commission at our next study session.   


